
 

December 18, 2015 
 
 
 
 
Hello All, 
 
 
This letter is being mailed to all Village and Town municipal water customers. 
Obviously this is a very difficult and confusing time for our community.  Work 
is progressing toward the “fix” which will insure that our municipal water 
system is of the highest quality and the engineers overseeing this effort are 
confident that the new filters will be operational no later than October of 2016 
and most likely sooner. In the meantime, alternative bottled water is available 
at Top’s  Market  for drinking and cooking. Options are also available for those 
unable to travel to Tops. 
The Village continues to work closely with the Rensselaer County Department 
of Health, the NYS Department of Health and the Environmental Protection 
Agency to resolve our water concerns as quickly as possible. Enclosed, please 
find the most recent statement from the EPA regarding the Hoosick Falls 
Municipal Water Supply. The Village Board supports the EPA statement and I 
urge all residents to read the statement. It has also been posted on the Village 
web site. 
Should you own rental property, please share this information and the EPA 
statement with your tenants. 
The Village Board appreciates your patience and we will continue to move 
forward on your behalf. 
 
 
Thank you. 
 
 
David Borge, Mayor 
Village of Hoosick Falls 
 


